
From: kerri 
Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2009 4:07 PM
To: dcorliss@ci.lawrence.ks.us; robchestnut@sunflower.com; Michael Dever 
(mdever@sunflower.com); 'mikeamyx515@hotmail.com'; 'aroncromwell@gmail.com'; 
'ljohnson@peridiangroup.com'
Cc: Beth Johnson
Subject: FW: LTA June 2009 Luncheon - SAVE THE DATE!!

Dear Mayor, City Manager and City Commissioners:

The Lawrence Technology Association would like you to be our guest at our next luncheon, 
Thursday, June 18th at 11:30 a.m. at Jade Mongolian BBQ.

The success of the small business owner in our community is very critical to the economic 
renewal of our country.  At our next luncheon, we will focus our attention on what the needs of 
these local small businesses are and how we as a community can help them become more 
successful.  We would like for you to attend, listen to their comments, and possibly provide 
feedback to their questions and suggestions.  We feel that this is a wonderful opportunity to 
introduce you to our association and for you and our members to develop a stronger relationship.
In order to make the best use of time, we will ask that our attendees to forward us their questions 
and ideas that they might have prior to the event.  We will be inviting our County commissioners 
to take part in this forum as well.

Please let me know if you are available to take part in this forum by this Monday, June 8th.
Should you have further questions, please contact me at the number below.

Kind regards,

Kerri

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Kerri Johnson

Lawrence Technology Association
1617 St. Andrews Drive, Suite 210
Lawrence, KS  66047
Phone  (785) 832-2110
Fax      (785) 832-8234
E-mail kerri@lrtc.biz

From: info@lawrencetech.org [mailto:info@lawrencetech.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2009 5:24 PM
To: kerri
Subject: LTA June 2009 Luncheon - SAVE THE DATE!!

LTA June 2009 Luncheon - SAVE THE DATE!! 



  

Where: Jade Mongolian BBQ
1511 W. 23rd St., Lawrence

When: Thursday, June 18th, 2009
11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

Cost: $12.00 LTA Members, $14.00 Non-Members

Menu: Jade Mongolian BBQ's lunch buffet

OPEN FORUM DISCUSSION

The Lawrence Technology Association ("LTA") cordially invites you to attend its 
June luncheon at Jade Mongolian BBQ. Please keep this date open as we are 
planning for an open forum discussion of the needs of the small business owners in 
the Lawrence and Douglas County area. Please watch for further updates as this 
event is being finalized.

Please distribute this e-mail to your employees, co-workers and friends that would 
be interested in attending this function.  To subscribe to our newsletter, please go 
to our website at www.lawrencetech.org. 


